	


	 

Dear FIDIC Member Associations,
We would like to invite you and your members to participate in this year’s FIDIC World Consulting Engineering Conference to be held in Davos, Switzerland from 02 – 05 October 2011. 

The conference theme will be Local resources – global perspectives. Designed within the African context, FIDIC’s conference will focus on Africa to highlight many of the issues covered by the agenda, despite the need to relocate to Davos. We will be focusing on the advanced skills rooted in viable and effective organisations that are essential for supplying state-of-the-art solutions to development challenges. Participants will have the opportunity to hear from, and discuss with, different experts in the field of business and engineering and will, in addition, contribute to the work of FIDIC through the different workshops and seminars being organised.

Please find more information about the conference under http://www.fidic2011.org/ 

We would like to draw your attention to the fact that the Early Bird Registration Deadline is approaching:

Wednesday, 31 August 2011
Register online or by returning the PDF Registration Form to the Conference Secretariat before the deadline and benefit from early bird registration fees.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Conference Secretariat at fidic2011@congrex.com or visit the website.

We look forward to seeing you all in Davos!

Kind regards,
Secretariat 
FIDIC - International Federation of Consulting Engineers
World Trade Center II 
P.O. Box 311
Geneva 1215
Switzerland
Tel +41 22 799 4900
Fax +41 22 799 4901 
 











 



	


